
1

From: WV Licensing .police
Sent: 15 September 2023 13:52
To: Licensing
Cc: Donna Cope
Subject: Licensing Sub-committee review of the Pheasant Inn, Wood End Road, 

Wolverhampton

Good Afternoon,  
 
As a result of mediation being agreed between the applicant and the premise licence holder found in the 
supplementary agenda pack, West Midlands Police are withdrawing supporting representations. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
WV Licensing Department 
 
 
Licensing Department 
Wolverhampton Central Police Station 

 
 

 
 

  
       

   
  

 
  


